
   
 

 

We encourage you to call either of the TTNO members below to learn more about 

Therapeutic Touch Awareness Week, May 7-14, 2025. 

 

DEBORAH GOULD - RN, (Ret.) Therapeutic Touch® Recognized Teacher (24 years) 

Facilitates TTNO Fergus Branch for 20 years 

Volunteers with Hospice Wellington to provide Therapeutic Touch in Oncology at Guelph General 

and Groves Memorial Hospitals as patients receive their chemotherapy.   

Therapeutic Touch Awareness Week Task Group member since 2017 

Nurse at Homewood Health and Guelph General Hospitals integrating Therapeutic Touch into 

care provided as needed; now retired. 

Taught Therapeutic Touch at the Wellness Program at Conestoga College, Continuing Ed, as well 

as Hospices in the region. 

 

Deborah believes it is important to give people the tools and support to learn and grow. 

 

Email: dgould1@outlook.com  

Phone: 519-830-9770 

 

ALISON COOKE - BSA, B.Ed., Therapeutic Touch Recognized Teacher (29 years) 

Recognized Teacher mentor for Belleville TTNO Branch (29 years) 

Facilitates Virtual TTNO Branch – started when Covid began and the need was recognized 

Co-author of TT-based book – Be Your Own Healer: Self-Care with Therapeutic Touch® 

Therapeutic Touch Awareness Week Task Group since 2017 

TTNO Webmaster (16 years and ongoing) 

Provides TT to nursing home residents at Stirling Manor Nursing Home (28 years) 

Therapeutic Touch practitioner as part of her pastoral care for her church members (21 years) 

 

Alison is inspired to bring public awareness of this modality 

to individuals, communities, and places around the world. 

 
Email: adcooke141@gmail.com 

Phone: 613-438-7220 
 

www.therapeutictouchontario.org 
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